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FFWPU Bulgaria: We organized The Peace Road in Burgas – a small town on the Black Sea – on 
20.08.2015. We gathered around 6:30 p.m. in front of the place of one Blessed family, dressed in white T-
shirts and put some stickers with the logo of Peace Road on them. Our idea was to rent some bicycles 
since only one of us had one, but unfortunately all stations for renting were out of bicycles. So we decided 
to walk while children were roller-skating. We walked through the beautiful Sea Garden close to the 
beach and stopped at few places connected with culture or history of Bulgaria. We were especially happy 
that the first missionary of Bulgaria was visiting Bulgaria exactly this time together with his daughter and 
her spouse and they also joined us on the tour. 
 
We took some pictures on the way, sharing and discussing the projects of True Father and his vision for 
one world. We finished earlier as we planned because of the weather, just before the storm started. In the 
end we gathered together in circle in the park and sang Tongil. Even though in small number, we 
supported with the bottom of our heart this great project. We were supported by 2 more people in Burgas 
who completed the route separately and one more person did a tour with bicycle in Sofia earlier in the 
same day. 
 

 


